Cornwall Borough Planning Commission January 02,2018

Chairman Raymond Fratini called the meeting to order at 6:30 PM

Members Present:

Raymond Fratini Jim Williams John Karinch Bruce Conrad

It was moved by Jim Williams and also by John Karinch that the Planning Commission officers for 2017 remain in office for 2018. Motion carried

Dr. Jeff Yocum, Austin Yocum, and David Horst were present to question the protocol that would need to be followed to erect a LED digital sign near Sycamore Hill Trailer Park. The sign would face south on route 72. The gentleman were informed that their request was a zoning issue that would need to be taken to County Planning.

Respectfully Submitted, Bruce G. Conrad, Secretary